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Synopsis:  After reportedly making “substantial misrepresentations” to current and prospective students regarding its compliance with ABA accreditation standards, Infilaw System’s Charlotte School of Law will lose its federal student financial aid. The ABA found in February 2016 and July 2016 that CSL does not prepare students for participation in the legal profession. At neither time was the information shared with current or prospective students, according to the education department. The violated standards include 301(a), which states that law schools must maintain a legal education program that prepares students to be lawyers, and 501(a) and (b), which address admissions policies and practices.

Talking Points: 
·  Paul Caron, an associate dean and professor at Pepperdine School of Law, wrote in an email to the ABA Journal: “This is potentially a cataclysmic event for legal education. The Department of Education’s reasoning could easily be extended to other law schools.”

